LIII H1

DIRECTIVE ON DIOCESAN POLICY ON CONCELEBRATION

June 25, 2000

My Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ:

There have been concerns expressed by some of you regarding concelebration. When is it appropriate? When not?

The brochure,* which I happily introduce to you, has been carefully prepared by the Liturgy Commission of our diocese.

I have approved its recommendations as diocesan policy, in the confidence that it will put minds at ease and promote conformity in pastoral practice throughout the diocese.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Most Rev. John Michael Sherlock Bishop of London

-

^{*} The referenced document is to be found on the following pages